
SUMMARY OF PROPOSED UNIVERSITY REGULATION   

FSU- 3.0045 Involuntary Medical Withdrawal 
 

This new Regulation provied authoity and procedure for wihdrawing a student whre the 
student’s conduct, actions, or statements pose a significant danger of serious harm to the 
health or safety of themselves or others at the University. It would authorize separation in 
circumstances where an Interim Disciplinary Action or other procedures now authorized 
by the Student Conduct Code is not applicable or available.  
 
Such separation will be initiated by the Dean of Students or designee only after 
consultation with appropriate university officials and notice to student and the student 
will have an opportunity to provide a response to the Vice President for Student Affairs. 
The Dean of Students may also initiate interim immediate medical separation consistent 
with this Regulation. 
 
AUTHORITY FOR THE PROPOSED UNIVERSITY REGULATION 
 
The authority for the proposed regulation is as follows: Board of Governors Regulations 
BOG Regulations 1.001, 6.001; Florida Statutes 1006.60, 1001.61 
 
UNIVERSITY OFFICIAL INITIATING THE REGULATION 

Proposed adoption of this Regulation has been initiated by Dr. Mary Coburn, Vice 
President for Student Affairs 
 
PROCEDURE FOR PROVIDING COMMENTS ON THE PROPOSED 
UNIVERSITY REGULATION 
 
Any person may submit written comments concerning the proposed regulation within 14 
days of the date of this notice to: 
Arthur R. Wiedinger, Jr. 
Office of General Counsel. 
424 Westcott  Building 
Florida State University 
Tallahassee, FL 32306-1400    
Electronic address: awiedinger@admin.fsu.edu  
850-644-8973 (fax) 
850-644-4440 (phone) 
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